Sand Lake Garden Club Membership Meeting September 24, 2024

President Janice Berryann thanked everyone for attending tonight's presentation.

A few items were addressed before the presentation.

- Emily Glasser has resigned effective immediately from the Board, she will continue to be a member
- The Board voted for Rose Dorr to fill Emily Glasser's position
 A vote was taken all in favor
- The planned trip to Berkshire Botanical Gardens date has changed to Friday, October 7, 2024.

Janice then introduced Bob & Marie Wieboldt who presented their talk on "Green Thumbs Never Die". Some questions were taken, Janice then thanked the Wieboldt's for their very enjoyable presentation.

Meeting adjourned 7:35 PM.

Respectively submitted,

Hollis McEvilly